A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 201 South Main, Suite 2300
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

Vé ROCKY MOUNTAIN

January 6, 2014
VIA E-MAIL AND US MAIL

Utah Public Service Commission
Heber M. Wells Building, 4™ Floor
160 East 300 South

Salt Lake City, UT 84114

Attention: Gary Widerburg
Commission Secretary

Re: FERC Docket No. ER14-835-000—PacifiCorp Cost-Based Rate Schedule

PacifiCorp participates as a seller in the western wholesale energy markets under authorization
granted it by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) in its Volume No. 12 market-
based rate authority. In contrast, wholesale energy sales by NV Energy in the Nevada Power
Company and Sierra Pacific Power Company balancing authority areas must be made in
accordance with its FERC-filed cost-based rate. When NV Energy became a PacifiCorp affiliate
through common control by MidAmerican Energy Holdings Company on December 19, 2013,
NV Energy’s cost-based rate restriction also became applicable to PacifiCorp for its sales in the
Nevada Power Company and Sierra Pacific Power Company balancing authority areas. In order
to facilitate such sales, on December 24, 2013, PacifiCorp filed with the FERC a proposed cost-
based rate schedule.

As noted in the attached FERC filing, PacifiCorp’s proposed cost-based rate schedule will act as

n amendment to the WSPP Schedule Q, establishing a mechanism to allow PacifiCorp to
negotiate rates for short-term transactions up to the ceiling rates set forth therein. Service under
this schedule is voluntary and available to wholesale customers located within the areas subject
to the NV Energy cost-based rate. The proposed cost-based rate schedule was developed
consistent with FERC precedent.

Informal questions should be directed to Dave Taylor, Manager, Utah Regulatory Affairs, at
(801) 220-2923.

Sincerely, |
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Jeffrey K. Larsen
Vice President, Regulation and Government Affairs
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